
Winter Break 
All Students will be dismissed on 
Friday, December 23rd 2016 for 

Winter Break. 
 

Please be sure your child knows the 

plans for after-school (whether its 

home, daycare, grandparents, or a 

carpool with a friend, etc.).  
 

The campus will be closed at  

12:45 p.m. 
 
 
 

School will resume on  
Monday, January 9th 2017. 

 
No matter how you celebrate the Holiday Season and the New 

Our wish to you is for a Healthy, Happy and Peaceful 
New Year~  

   the Endeavour Staff  


